Press release: Al4 Cambridge to
Huntingdon first railway bridge beam
lift

New photos of giant bridge beams being lifted over one of the country’s main
railway lines have been released by Highways England, as the Al4 Cambridge to
Huntingdon improvement scheme successfully reaches yet another milestone.

Giant steel girders being lifted over the East Coast Main Line railway last
Sunday (19 Nov).

The photos, which were taken during the night, early on Sunday 19 November,
show two pairs of twin steel girders weighing 100 tonnes each being lifted by
a 500-tonne, giant crawler crane with back up support from a 100-tonne mobile
crane.

The work, which happened during a four-hour closure of the railway line
between 2 and 6am last Sunday, was completed with one hour to spare, after
the railway’s overhead power lines were isolated and protected during the
tricky manoeuver.

The steel beams will be joined by another three over the coming weeks and
will form part of the bridge that will carry the new, 6-lane (three in each
direction) Al4 Huntingdon bypass over the East Coast Mainline once the 21-
mile, £1.5bn Al4 upgrade project is completed by the end of 2020.

Al4 Cambridge to Huntingdon project director for Highways England, David
Bray, said:

The successful installation of the first two bridge beams over the
East Coast mainline is the culmination of two years of planning and
the fact that the team was able to do this in around three hours is
a credit to the level of expertise at our disposal on this project.

We’ve just marked our first year of construction and we’'re a
quarter of the way into our programme already. The improvements we
are delivering between Cambridge and Huntingdon are vital for the
local area and for the country’s economy. We set out to deliver
world leading infrastructure improvements a year ago, this is
exactly what we have been doing so far and we look forward to
continuing to deliver our challenging programme in record time.

You can see a new fly-through simulation of the Al4 Cambridge to Huntingdon
improvement scheme on the Highways England YouTube Channel.
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For the latest information about the Al14 Cambridge to Huntingdon improvement
scheme, including job and training opportunities, visit the scheme website,
follow @A14C2H on Twitter and like our Facebook page.

General enquiries

Members of the public should contact the Highways England customer contact
centre on 0300 123 5000.

Media enquiries

Journalists should contact the Highways England press office on 0844 693 1448
and use the menu to speak to the most appropriate press officer.
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